
 
 

Carrickmacross – Castleblayney Municipal District 
 

Emergency Cover for Christmas period 
 
The Offices of Carrickmacross-Castleblayney Municipal District will be closed from Tuesday 23rd 
December, 2014 at 4.00 p.m. until 9.15 a.m. on Wednesday 31st December 2014.  The office will 
also be closed on Thursday 1st January 2015. 
 
In emergency cases only, please contact: 
 

Michael Duffy 087 6873154 
 
 
The Cathaoirleach, Members and Staff of Carrickmacross – Castleblayney Municipal District, wish 
all their patrons a very happy Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. 

 


